Killin Youth Project Update

Now that summer sessions are over, everyone is back to school and the weather is turning
colder we are settling into our new term time activity sessions. As always, we start our new
block with a catch up and planning session. Killin Youth Project is a person led and so our
young people take charge of the design and planning of sessions and work together to plan
upcoming activities. The creativity and imagination this year is outstanding, and we have a
lot of amazing activities to look forward to. We also welcomed our new P6 group to the
project and they are settling in brilliantly and enjoying coming to sessions and being part of
the team.

The senior group this year is a large group and so our older seniors are taking on some
community projects this year and are excited to get started. With our focus on connection
within the community this is going to be a brilliant year for them to build on projects
undertaken last year and continue to do amazing things within the community. They are, of
course, holding the annual Burns Supper, a big achievement for them last year, hosting teas
and coffees at the Christmas fayre, joining the Killin 2025 video team to document Killin
throughout the year and working on plans for a community garden with Killin Sports and
Recreation Hub. We are so proud of the wonderful young people they are, and | am sure
they will pick up any other community projects as the year unfolds.

As we are just at the beginning of our session block, we thought this would be a great
update to share pictures from our summer sessions.

Youth group sessions are every Wednesday evening Juniors 5.45pm-7.15pm and seniors
7.30pm-9pm. Registration is essential, and all information can be found on our Facebook

page.

As always it cannot be highlighted enough how thankful we are for our Youth Work
Volunteers and the work they do and welcome 2 new volunteers to the project. If you are
interested in volunteering no matter how little time you can give or if you would like to find
out more about us and what we do then contact:

carla@killincdt.co.uk

Carla Finlay

Project Manager Youth and Sport (KAT)
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